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I am a rural resident of Washington County and strongly oppose SB 77. There are 

already many restrictions on homes located on rural properties. Their size shouldn't 

be one of them. As a state, we continuously face housing challenges and the existing 

rules for rural lands are already prohibitive enough. Please vote no on this measure.  


